
Fiber Network Expansion Project 

Crews and vehicles may           

be marked with their                 

company logos. 

Read St & John J Pershing Dr to Florence Blvd to John J Pershing Rd  

Project Start Date: June 2024 

Project Description:  

Technology is an ever-growing part of our          

everyday lives. That is true at OPPD as well. As 

utility technology evolves, OPPD is constantly 

looking for new ways to ensure that we can       

deliver affordable and reliable power to our      

customer owners. As part of that effort OPPD is in 

the process of installing fiber optic cable for 

OPPD’s private use to connect important            

locations throughout our service territory. OPPD 

has contracted with Bauer Underground, Inc. and 

its sub-contractors to bury this fiber optic cable.   

 

Work for each project may last up to 3 months, 

barring weather or other unavoidable delays. 


